
From: martha moore   
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2023 3:17 PM 
To: City Council (San Mateo) <CityCouncil@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: building height limits- please adhere to the limits that we as citizens have voted for and passed 
 
 
Dear City Council: 
 
Please respect the majority of San Mateo citizens who voted to limit building heights in San 
Mateo. 
 
The proposed end run around the community's opinions regarding building height 
limitations 
is unacceptable and should not occur. 
 
The citizens voted three times to limit height and density.  How can you possibly justify 
overriding this very clear voter mandate? 
 
Please limit the allowable stories to Measure Y levels given the housing density bonus laws 
could double the allowable heights.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Martha Moore 
 




